
Parent Council AGM 

3rd October 2023 

 

1. Welcome- L McKendry, F.Cran, P. Collins, Suzanne, Rebecca, Adelle, Cynthia, 

Claire, Stuart 

Apologies- Leah, Victoria 

2. Constitution- no changes were made. 

3. Appointment of Roles- Leah was appointed Chair, Rebecca was appointed 

Vice Chair and Cynthia as Treasurer. Suzanne to stay on as secretary.  

At the time of the meeting the role of fundraising co-ordinator had not been filled-

this has now been taken on by Sharon. 

4. Update on Funds- Mrs McKendry passed on the cheque book and information 

from Marie Claire re funds on to the new treasurer. 

5. SLC Attachment Strategy- Mrs McKendry shared information with the parents 

about Attachment Informed Practise.  

6. Participatory Budget- Mrs Cran shared information about the PEF budget. A 

survey of what parents would like the 5% of the money to spent on will be put 

out on the app. Most parents in the meeting were interested in the money 

being spent on a combination of things such as ICT resources, masterclasses 

and after school clubs.  

7. Feedback from Parent Survey - Suzanne shared the results of the survey. 

From this the date and time for the Christmas Fayre was moved to a Thursday 

between 4-6pm. The day of the meeting was also moved to Wednesday as this 

was the most popular response.  

8. Halloween Disco/Christmas Fayre- Suzanne agreed to create a Whatsapp 

group for parents who are interested in events. Halloween helpers required. A 

plea to parents for this will go out on the app. The hall will be available from 

1pm to decorate. Fayre moved to the 23rd November 4-6pm. This should also 

be sorted out via the group. 

9. A.O.B - Ardentinny - It was asked what was happening with this regarding cost. 

Mrs McKendry is hoping to get a cost out to parents soon. Mrs Collins asked 

about Mrs Robinson memorial. Mrs McKendry to speak to the High School to 

make a bench in her memory. 

10. Date for the next meeting- Wednesday 29th November   

 


